
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd March 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of this busy term I would like to inform you that I have made the decision 
to retire at the end of this academic year. I will always feel grateful to have been part of the 
Framfield school and village community for over 23 years and will miss you all very much.  
 
Of course there is a lot to be achieved and celebrated in the next two terms. We have many exciting 
learning opportunities being planned as well as numerous cross curricular events including a key 
stage 2 production. I will very much enjoy working with you and all your lovely children over the next 
few weeks. 
 
I wish our school every success for the future. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. J Davies 
Acting Headteacher 
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